Working with H.M.P. Standford Hill 
The project offers a significant opportunity to work with the prison for the mutual benefit of all concerned.

The benefits are mainly as listed below.

1) To provide a significant number of volunteer placements for inmates. These placements can be structured for maximum benefit to the participants and will run at zero traveling cost.

The museum will create opportunities for volunteers to train in several areas. These will include, car park supervision, shop work, heritage work, building and ground maintenance and working with the public.

The large number of visitors to the museum will come into direct contact with offenders and this will help to re-educating the public to accept ex-offenders back into society and give them a second chance overcome some problems they may encounter on their release.
This is as important as re-educating the offenders.
There are some areas where we feel the museum may be of specific value. The theme of the museum will be appealing to ex-servicemen. There can be over 2000 ex-servicemen released in a year and a quarter of them may be from the RAF and Navy. We would also look to the prisoners at or above retirement age as this is about 12%. These offenders could be encouraged to do voluntary work in their own communities after release. This would help ex-offenders to re-integrate into society.
We will look at the opportunities to offer some qualifications or certification to offenders to help them after release.

2) The visitor numbers that the museum will attract will benefit all the other activities in the village area, increasing the footfall in the café and therefore the training opportunities available. The location of the prison means that there has to be a reason for the public to visit the site as there is no passing trade. The Aviation Museum will create a lot of opportunities for the prison to run future projects in retail, horticulture etc. 
3) The prison print shop has already completed work for the museum and we would expect to have a range of items in our gift shop that have been printed by them. There is also an opportunity for the carpentry shop to provide gift shop stock. 

4) The prison service will be spared the cost of maintaining the listed buildings for which they have no use.
5) This could be a flagship project that will help with the public perception of the Prison Service.

In summary, we are aware that Standford Hill has a good record for reducing re-offending and community engagement and we will be working with them to maintain and improve this.
